
            

        

March 19, 2012 

 

PHILIPPINE STOCK EXCHANGE, INC. (PSE) 

Philippine Stock Exchange Center 

Exchange Road, Ortigas Center 

Pasig, Metro Manila 

 

 

Attention: MS. JANET A. ENCARNACION 

       Head, Disclosure Department 

 

Dear Ms. Encarnacion: 

Further to our letter dated February 8, 2012 advising the Exchange that Petron has increased its 

public ownership level to 14.68%, as certified by SMC Stock Transfer Service, Inc., we 

respectfully request for a confirmation from your office that our Company is now compliant 

with the Rule on Minimum Public Ownership set forth in Memorandum Circular No. 2010-0505.   

We are attaching a copy of our previous letter for your reference. 

Thank you. 

        

Very truly yours, 

                                                                

JOSE ANGELO C. CRUZ 

AVP  -  General Counsel & 

         Corporate Secretary 



           

        

February 8, 2012 

 

PHILIPPINE STOCK EXCHANGE, INC. (PSE) 

Philippine Stock Exchange Center 

Exchange Road, Ortigas Center 

Pasig, Metro Manila 

 

 

Attention: MS. JANET A. ENCARNACION 

       Head, Disclosure Department 

 

Dear Ms. Encarnacion: 

Further to our disclosure dated January 18, 2012 on the Petron Corporation Employees’ 

Retirement Plan’s (PCERP) sale of Petron shares totaling 695,300,000 common shares, we wish 

to advise the Exchange that our public ownership level is now at 14.68%.   

Thank you. 

        

Very truly yours, 

                                                                

JOSE ANGELO C. CRUZ 

AVP  -  General Counsel & 

         Corporate Secretary 

 



  
 



 
  



 
  



 


